

IMPORTANT INFORMATION REGARDING BJRU MORATORIUM ON PLAYER LEVY REFUNDS & RUGBY AUSTRALIA 2020 REGISTRATION UPDATE

The ability for participants to register via Rugby Xplorer either for weekly or monthly duration has been temporarily removed following the decision by Rugby Australia and State and Territory Member Unions to postpone all Community Rugby until the first week of May. Season duration registration is still available.

There has been concern raised about the postponement of rugby training and games until May leading to a call for player refunds.

Aside from the current Girls 10s and Junior Colts competitions, the 2020 standing competition is not scheduled to commence until the 2nd & 3rd of May. Whilst the impact of the COVID-19 pandemic has meant the postponement of the above two competitions, it has not yet impacted our current schedule.

As such, to assist clubs maintain some stability and certainty that our competition is not cancelled, a freeze will be placed on all player levy refunds other than those transferring from one club to another. Refund requests that have already been received will be processed.

Further updates on the impact of COVID-19 on Community Rugby will be provided on a regular basis.